
you
shouldn't
shouldn't
have 

total faith 
in all faith groups

It is important that parents understand that there is no 
regulation around some types of activities with children.  
Even people who have committed criminal offences can 
legally continue to work as private childminders,  
children’s entertainers and private tutors. 

Most faith groups will welcome the chance to share their 
safeguarding procedures and to demonstrate that they 
are providing a safe environment for your child.

For more advice visit www.rbscb.org
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